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J DeMarie
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Laconia, NH 03246

November 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am a 72 year old outdoors person that has fished New Hampshire since I move here in 1974. I love
the north country's rivers and stream and the trout filled ponds that dot the state. I only fly fish and
return every trout or salmon I catch. I have practiced solid conservation since my early teens. Northern
Pass will unquestionably alter the inestimable quality of life in this state. I have imagined the towers
and lines stretching across some of the wilderness I have walked and fished and it shakes my spirit.
Please stop this project.
Thank you!

Sincerely,
J DeMarie
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